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Product Discontinuation Notice

Jensen® JE1569BVM

In order to ensure our products continue to evolve as the technological market changes, ASA Electronics is
updating our product line as follows:

The Jensen® JE1569BVM 15” Bus Monitor has been discontinued. This change will take effect when current
supply is exhausted. Suggested substitutions include the JE1029BVM and T1588IRBK monitors.

JE1569BVM FEATURES

» 12 or 24 VDC Power

+ 15”7 (16:9) LCD widescreen monitor

» White LED illumination

« 1 video NTSC/PAL input (RCA type)

«» Auto On (video detection)

« Simple “Hook & Latch” installation design
« Injection molded housing

+ LCD protective lens

If you have any questions regarding this product change or want information on specific pricing, please
contact your ASA sales representative or ASA Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.
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